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Empowering Learners for their future 

From the Principal 

This Week Mr Hurley is attending training in West Wyalong each day.  Mr Minns  will be 
Wednesday and Mrs McIntyre will be here Thursday 

Thank you to the parents who attended our first Assembly for the year due, it is so nice to 

The Life Education Van visited our school today and the students always enjoy learning 

Friday 26th March 

Cross Country Carnival at 

Tallimba 

Tuesday, 30th March 

Cricket Gala Day 

Thursday, 1st April 

Easter Hat Parade &  

Last day Term 1 

This week, the students in years 3 and 5 will take part in an online 
NAPLAN trial. These tests are used to ensure our technology is 
working and for students to get familiar with what the online 
tests will look like in preparation for the actual tests next term.  
 
Last weeks ‘Stronger Smarter’ course was an engaging experience 
that explored the importance of collaboration and value of 
community partnerships. The course highlighted the importance 
of face to face  communication, which is sometimes taken for 
granted in a technology driven world.  
  
In light of this we hope that many parents will take up the 
opportunity to meet with teachers next week to discuss their 
child's learning progress and collaboratively set goals for term 
2.  Interview times will run from 1.30pm Monday, for Miss Caterer, 
and from 1.30pm Wednesday for Mr Hurley.  
 
Thank you to those who returned Cross Country notes on time 
last week. As most parents have indicated that they will be taking 
their own children to the carnival, we will not be booking a bus 
for this day.  Could parents who have spare seats available please 
lets us know on Class Dojo, so we can make arrangements for 
children who require transport.  
 
Jason Hurley 
Principal 

   Weethalle P&C 

Tickets for the Easter Raffle are attached to the newsletter for 

each family to sell.  If you require more tickets please contact 

Candice. 

Please return tickets to school by Wednesday 31st 

March to be drawn on Thursday at the Hat 

Parade. 



Parent Interview Times 

Please write your name in a timeslot to meet with your child’s teacher and return to 

school as soon as possible to secure an appointment. 

Miss Caterer, K-2 Class 

1:30  

1:45 

2 pm 

2:15 

2:30 

2:45 

3 pm 

3:15 

3:30 

3:45 

4 pm 

 

Mr Hurley, 3-6 Class 

1:30  

1:45 

2 pm 

2:15 

2:30 

2:45 

3 pm 

3:15 

3:30 

3:45 

4 pm 






